
Town of Goshen 
Planning Board 

Pit Inspections (Newport Sand and Gravel) 
Minutes of October 9, 2021 

FINAL APPROVED 

Planning Board members present (quorum = 3): Alicea Bursey (Chair), George Hebert (Vice-Chair), Steve 
Bursey, Derek Tremblay, and Kayla Frink 

Other attendees: Rolland Aucoin 

Meeting called to order at 8:05 a.m. 

Inspection of Anderson Pit (off Route 10) 
The Planning Board toured the Anderson Pit, the excavation site continues to be clean and orderly with only 
authorized equipment onsite. Storage area is clean and in good order.  NSG is currently working in the upper 
portion of the pit.   

The upper pit will bench down roughly mid-season in 2022 and is planned to come within 100 feet of the tree 
line to maintain requisite setbacks.  The 2021 season is expected to wrap up in November.  

The Planning Board found no areas of concern in the Anderson pit.  

Inspection of Davis Pit (off Lear Hill Road) 
The Planning Board also toured the Davis pit, as with the Anderson pit, the excavation site continues to be clean 
and orderly.  No, equipment was on site at the time of the inspection. 

The Planning Board found no areas of concern in the Davis Pit. 

Chair’s Annual Stipend  
Chair Bursey noted that she typically does not take her stipend that is permitted by RSA.  And asked the board 
if they were comfortable with the stipend being given to the Board’s Secretary, Melissa Salinardi. The board 
agreed that the stipend could be given to the Secretary, Chair Bursey will follow up with the Select Board.  

Kayla Frink made a motion that the Chair’s annual stipend for 2021 be provided to the Board’s Secretary, 
Melissa Salinardi.  George Hebert seconded the motion.  All were in favor, motion passes.   

Kayla Frink made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  George Hebert seconded the motion.  All were in favor.  
Motion passes 

Meeting adjourned at 8:45 a.m.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Alicea Bursey 
Chair 

Planning Board  
Goshen, NH  

 Page  of 1 1 October 9, 2021 
FINAL


